
 

 

 Exeter Human Services Funding Committee 

 

HS Funding Mtg. 

Town Offices 

October 16th, 2023 

3pm 

 

Meeting began at 3:00 pm 

Members Present: Christine Soutter, Sherri Nixon, Cameron Switzer and Kathryn Mills 

The group discussed the 2024 funding requests from 19 various nonprofit agencies.  The group voted to 

propose that all 2024 requests be funded at amounts ranging from level funding to small increases 

based on demonstrated increase in service to Exeter residents. 

Christine Soutter recused herself from voting on the agency where she is a member of their Board of 

Directors. 

The total amount proposed for funding is $98,325.00 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christine J. Soutter 


